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On Monday 24th October we launched KidsMatter. 

KidsMatter is a nationally whole school approach to building good mental 
fitness and wellbeing for primary students so they can be successful at 

school. 

The theme for our launch was “Kidsmatter We Matter”. 

We had a special assembly and talked about KidsMatter. 

Students, parents and teachers participated in a class activity on “Belonging” and created 
paper dolls.  There were free KidsMatter tattoos and slushies were sold at recess.  In the 
afternoon, all classes came together and talked 
about what belonging to Granville East Public 
School meant to them. Thank you to all who 
attended. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 2016                     
 

10th October—16th December 

TERM 4 CALENDAR 

Kindy         
Transition   
Session 3 

Friday 4th   
November 

GEPS-Fest 9am 
sharp! 

Monday 7     
November in the 
Hall 

Kindy         
Transition   
Session 4 

Friday 11th 
November 

Gold Badge  
Assembly 

Friday 11th   
November 

GEPS-Fest 9am 
sharp! 

Monday 14th 
November in the 
Hall 

P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 15th 
November 

Kindy         
Transition   
Session 5 

Friday 18th   
November 

P&C MEETING  

Will be held on Tuesday 20th 
September in the Community 

Room  at 9:15 am.   

Parents and Friends are most         
welcome to  attend.  

Take an active role in your 

children’s education! 

KidsMatter launch 

GEPS celebrated World Teacher’s Day last Friday. 

World Teachers day is a chance to say thanks for the 
contribution teachers make in our classrooms and 

communities. 

GEPS students raised $256.00 for 
the Children’s Hospital at Westmead.  
Donations like this are helping to 
provide advanced, high-tech equip-
ment that is saving children’s lives 
and funding vital research, giving 
kids a brighter future! 



! 

 CHECK OUT WHAT’S HAPPENING 
IN 5/4C!  

This week 5/4C engaged in various activities for 

our kids matter launch. As a class they began to 

discuss how we can promote and foster a sense 

of belonging within our school Community, and 

spoke about the many ways we are able to con-

nect and feel part of our GEPS community!  

FULL STEAM AHEAD! 

 
As we are reaching the last term of the 
school year, we are still staying focused, 
persevering and challenging ourselves! 

WE ARE EFFECTIVE 
READERS &     
WRITERS! 

In 5/4C we strive to ensure we create a 
safe and inviting classroom environment 

for all. 


